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March 13, 2020 

 
 

MEDIA NOTICE: For Immediate Use 
 
 

The Board of Directors of the Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority will attend a 
telephonic hearing beginning at 2:30 pm on Wednesday, March 18th, 2020, at the 
Regional Port offices located at One Campbell Parkway, East Wenatchee, WA 98802. 
This hearing is regarding Gigawatt bankruptcy proceedings.  
 
For more information, please contact:  Jim Kuntz, Chief Executive Officer 
       (509) 884-4700 
 
  


